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School Opening 

Reminder school is closed next week Monday 3rd – 7th of May for your diaries. School 

finishes at usual times on Friday. 

 

GAA Coaching 

GAA coaching continues tomorrow Tuesdays for Junior Infants, 1st, 3rd and 5th class 

children. Children may wear their tracksuit if they wish on these days. 

 

Clothes Collection 

There will be a fundraiser Clothing Collection on Tuesday 18th of May. Black bags can 

be dropped off on Monday 17th and early on Tuesday 18th up to 11.30am, into the bicycle 

shelter. Duvet covers, shoes, bags and belts will also be collected on the day, thank you for 

your support. 

 

Fundraiser 

Student Council will run a raffle to raise funds for ‘Friends of St. Luke's’, in St. James's 

Hospital in Dublin, who help and support cancer patients. The Ultimate Sensory Kit is the 

prize. Children can bring in €1 to buy a raffle ticket to win this cool sensory kit. The student 

council will pop to the door of each class after lunch break to collect any money and give 

out a ticket. The big draw will take place on Friday May the 14th.  

 

Fun Day Activities 

Thank you to all the parents who voted on the Aladdin poll for the interest in organising 

activities for the children. Nearly 95% voted ‘Yes’ so we are proceeding with organising 

some fun activities for the children.  

Redhills Adventure Kildare will be providing activities for children from 2nd – 6th class on 

the 16th June at a cost of €26.50 per child. Junior – 1st class will be carrying out activities 

with Playball and the cost will be sent out to parents as soon as all details are finalised. 

Louise will set up a payment link on Aladdin this week. 

 

School Photo’s 

Schoolphotos.ie will be carrying out the taking of school photos this year on Wednesday 

May 12th. It will take place outside. Parents will be given the option of single, sibling and 

class photos to purchase. All orders and money will be through an online system. Details 

will be sent out shortly 

 

Uniform 

School uniform is as normal for all classes for the mean-time. We will revisit this again in a 

few weeks when hopefully we have lovely summer weather.  

 

Books 

If you have any unwanted children’s books in good condition, we would be delighted to add 

them to our library!! If there are any at home, please send them in with your child.  
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